Tennessee Trails Association (TTA)
Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting
May 20, 2020

A meeting of the TTA Executive Committee was called by TTA President, MaryEtta Ward on
5-20-20. In addition to MaryEtta, all other Committee members—Vice President, Linda Latter;
Treasurer, David Bowling; and Secretary, Melinda Pearson—were present for the telecommuni-
cations meeting.

The Committee met to consider a proposal received from Doug Burroughs on behalf of Nash-
ville/Summer Trails chapters, hosts for the 2020 Annual Conference scheduled for October 23-
25.

The host chapters recommend canceling the 2020 Annual Conference due to expectation of
insufficient Conference attendance. Findings from middle Tennessee members they sampled,
were many who declared they will not attend the 2020 Conference because of the existing
COVID health crisis, and the predicted spike in the crisis during the fall season.

Following discussion, the Executive committee voted unanimously to cancel the 2020
Annual conference.



